
Notice of Hearing 

Mr. Justice Sidney B. Linden has been appointed as the Commissioner of the Ipperwash 
Inquiry. In Part I, the Commission will inquire into and report on events surrounding the 
death of Dudley George, including the protest at the Ipperwash Provincial Park in 1995 
where Dudley George was shot.  Part II of the Inquiry will have a policy focus and will 
make recommendations directed to the avoidance of violence in similar circumstances.  

Applications by interested individuals and organizations for standing and funding in 
relation to both Part I and Part II of the Inquiry will be heard commencing at 10:30  a.m. 
to 5:00 p.m. on April 20 , 2004, and continuing on each of April 21, 22 and 23, 2004 
commencing at 9:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. in the Ipperwash area at the Forest Memorial 
Community Centre (Kimball Hall) located at 6276 Townshend Line, Forest, Ontario.  NO 
EVIDENCE WILL BE HEARD AT THIS TIME.  

The criteria for standing in Part I and Part II of the Inquiry and the criteria for funding are 
set out in the Rules of Procedure and Practice which can be found at our website at 
www.ipperwashinquiry.ca or a copy can be obtained by contacting the Inquiry at the 
addresses and/or telephone numbers set out below.  

Applications for standing should be made in writing and provide the following 
information:  

(a)                Whether standing is sought for Part I or Part II of the Inquiry; and  

(b)               A statement of how the applicant satisfies the criteria for standing set out in the 
Rules of Practice and Procedure.  

Applications for funding should be made in writing and should provide the following 
information:  

(a)                A statement of how the applicant satisfies the criteria for funding set out in the 
Rules of Practice and Procedure. In demonstrating why an applicant would not 
otherwise be able to participate without such funding, the application may include 
financial information and, for organizations, financial statements, operating budgets, 
the number of members and membership fee structure. Applicants should also 
indicate whether they have contacted other groups or individuals to bring them into 
an amalgamated group, and the results of those contacts; 

(b)               A description of the purposes for which the funds are required, how the funds 
will be disbursed and how they will be accounted for;  

(c)                A statement of the extent to which the applicant will contribute its own funds 
and personnel to participate in the Inquiry; and  

(d)               The name, address, telephone number and position of the individual who will be 
responsible for administering the funds, and a description of the financial controls put 
in place to ensure that the funds are disbursed for the purposes of the Inquiry. 

http://www.ipperwashinquiry.ca/


Applications for standing and/or funding should be submitted to the Inquiry by delivering 
a copy either to our offices in Toronto at the address set out below or by e-mail at  
feedback@ipperwashinquiry.ca  by no later than 5:00 p.m. on April 8, 2004.  

THE IPPERWASH INQUIRY 
250 Yonge St., 29th Floor, 

P.O. Box 30 
Toronto, Ontario M5G 2N7 

Tel: (416) 314 - 9200 
 

Fax: (416) 314 - 9393 
e-mail: feedback@ipperwashinquiry.ca 
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